
From: Golnar Teimouri <Golnar.Teimouri@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Wednesday, June 15, 2022 12:33 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: RE: Travel to NYC for work 
 
 
The purpose: This trip was at the suggestion of Deputy Mayor John O’Malley as a follow up to a peer 
share between CPD and NYPD.  I attended a series of in-depth meetings including Gun Violence 
Strategies Partnership which brings federal, state, county and city stakeholders together to address gun 
violence. This level of coordination has been unprecedented in the country (fun fact: President Biden 
and AG Garland visited recently and were impressed). I am going to help with identifying the right 
stakeholders in Chicago and standing up a similar program. I also attended meetings regarding NYPD’s 
gun tracing dashboard and the NYPD’s SMART team (social media analysis and research team). The goal 
here again is to learn from them to set up similar dashboards and units here. I attended these meetings 
in my official capacity as a representative of City of Chicago. 
 
Where: NYC 
When: Sunday, June 12 to Tuesday, June 15, 2022 
Paid by: Bloomberg Philanthropies 
 

Please let me know if you need more info. 
 
Best, 
Golnar 
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